
From: Donna Holley <DonnaHolley@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/20/2016 3:44:10 PM
Subject: Constituent of Representative Goldfinch

Good afternoon Katherine.

I understand that Representative Goldfinch and maybe Mr. Kurtz talked with a member of the Governor's staff 
about Mr. Kurtz' conundrum with the SC Department of Motor Vehicles. Were you the person with whom they 
spoke? I have scanned the information provided by Mr. Kurtz but do not know to whom to send it.

Thank you.

Donna Glenn Holley

Legislative Aide to Representative Stephen L. Goldfinch, Jr.

SC House of Representatives

306 Solomon Blatt Building

Post Office Box 11867

Columbia, SC 29211

803.734.9961

DonnaHolley@schouse.gov
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